
 Pine River Boat Club
June 5, 2020

Update to Members

The Pine River Boat Club property is open to all members to access the gate, use the ramps, install 
and use their docks while respecting social distancing. The Clubhouse remains closed. Access to 
the lake is permitted.

The Spring General Meeting
Given the Provincial Government’s decision to extend the emergency measures, it will not be 
possible to hold an in person Spring General Meeting. Both because of the Bylaws and a desire to 
keep members informed, the normal in person meeting will be held as a Zoom meeting on Sunday 
June 21 at 10:30 am. A few days before the meeting a Zoom invitation will be sent with instructions to 
all paid up members. More information about this meeting will be provided in future.

Spring Cleanup Day from the Commodore
The annual club property cleanup day is Saturday June 13 from 8 a.m. - 12 noon. There is much work 
goes on behind the scenes every year to make the club operate. This is your opportunity to step up 
and help for a few hours. We could use some eager members on the north side under Harbour 
Master Howard’s instruction and on the south side under Harbour Master Paul’s guidance. If you have 
a grass trimmer and/or branch clippers that would be helpful. Refreshments will be provided and a 
small lunch served at 11:30 outside the club house.  Please email Cmdr. Doug at drbaier@bell.net 
only if you are a yes, and advise if you will arrive on north or south side. Hope to hear from you. At all 
times social distancing will be observed. Please consider wearing a mask. 

Lawn Mowing
Also we are looking for a few eager individuals who would commit  to lawn cutting a couple times this 
summer using our club riding lawn mower. Instructions will be given.  Any time available helps - 
remember this is your club. Again let me know with an email.

Bank and Channel Maintenance
Rear Commodore Klaas Jorritsma is continuing to arrange the necessary permits. No work can be 
done until July 15 to protect fish habitat concerns so members should be aware. 

    Sincerely

Gordon Cale Doug Baier
Secretary Commodore

mailto:drbaier@bell.net

